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 michael baughan COMMEMP

ER

2015/5275/L 16/10/2015  09:29:07 As the previous owner of Vine House, I am entirely in favour of demolishing the existing garage and 

replacing it with the proposed new outbuilding although the proposed window could be better. The new 

building would also help to cover more of the awful red brick wall which ruins the back view of the 

house.
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